
From: Bernal, Sarah
Bcc: Alberta Christy; Edward Murashie; Felix.Rivera@SAUSD.US; Ginelle A. Hardy; Larry Hitterdale; Phillip Schaefer;

Pocha Pena ; Tim Rush
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT_2320 N. Heliotrope_MOLER
Date: Thursday, October 29, 2020 3:04:10 PM

Commissioners: Please see below comment for your review and consideration.
 
 
From: Matthew Mohler <matthew.mohler@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 2:49 PM
To: eComment <ecomment@santa-ana.org>
Subject: Historic Resources Commission Public Comment for Agenda Item No. 6
 
To Historic Resources Commission
Re: 2320 N. Heliotrope Dr., Santa Ana (W. H. Spicer House)
 
Thank you for considering this property for historic designation. Based on the evidence in our
application, our hope is that the committee recognizes the significance this home has in the
Floral Park community and the city of Santa Ana.
 
In 2018, we moved to Floral Park because of the historic charm and strong sense community.
We believe that the historic charm is preserved in Floral Park due to the strong community
that lives within. We wish to continue that tradition by obtaining historic designation for this
home. We will proudly maintain the historic characteristics with assistance of the Mills Act.
 
Thank you again for your consideration. As we raise our family in this home, we wound be
honored to preserve this historic property for the city of Santa Ana and so that Floral Park can
remain the neighborhood it is today.

Thank you,
Matthew & Leigh Mohler
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